
Charlotte Department of Transportation 
Memorandum 

 
 
Date: 
 

May 2,  2008 
 

To: 
 
 

Tammie Keplinger & Tom Drake 
Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Department 

From: 
 
 

Scott L. Putnam 
Development Services Division 

Subject: Rezoning Petition 08-094: Located on the southwest corner of West 
Boulevard and Clanton Road 

 
 

 
This petition has been withdrawn.  For this reason CDOT has not reviewed the site plan and is 
not providing review comments concerning any transportation issues at this time. 
 
If we can be of further assistance, please advise. 
 
 
SLP  
 
c: R. H. Grochoske (via email)  
 J.A.Carroll – Review Engineering (via email)  
 B. D. Horton (via email)  
 A. Christenbury (via email)  
 E.D. McDonald (via email)  
 Charlotte Housing Authority/Charles Woodyard(via email)  
 Fryday & Doyne Architecture/John B. Fryday (via email)  
 NCDOT/Louis Mitchell  
 NCDOT/Scott Cole  
 Rezoning File  
 
 

FAST – FRIENDLY - FLEXIBLE 


